The California Public Utilities Commission Holds Public Meetings

Commission Is Reviewing Proposed Gas Field and Pipeline

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) recently held two public meetings in Lodi and Isleton for the proposed Lodi Gas Storage Project that brought out nearly 200 residents, local business and property owners, and farmers. In November 1998, Lodi Gas Storage, LLC, submitted an application to the CPUC to redevelop a former natural gas production field 5 miles northeast of Lodi and construct a 31-mile gas pipeline. If developed, the facility would store and transport natural gas for large users such as utilities. The public meetings are part of a review the CPUC is conducting to assess the environmental impacts the proposed project could have on the surrounding area. 

During the meetings, the CPUC heard from many local residents, businesses, and landowners about a variety of project-related environmental issues. Understanding community concern about the project is critical to the CPUC's environmental review process. The issues raised ranged from protecting public safety, agricultural interests, and natural habitats to ensuring water and air quality, from preventing nuisance impacts such as noise and odor to preserving the rural character of the area and identifying possible economic effects. 

As the agency responsible for reviewing the proposed project, the CPUC will thoroughly examine all the issues raised during the meetings in determining the scope of its environmental review. Please learn more about the specific environmental issues raised at the meetings here. 
